
Please vote NO on HB 2510.  This law renders the homeowner with children living in the home defenseless in the case of a sudden 
home invasion.  The need to use a firearm for self defense arises very suddenly, and there is no time to remove a lock while being 
victimized by a criminal. 

Criminals love trigger lock laws, because it renders their victim helpless to defend themselves in time. To require a trigger lock, is to 
effectively remove the firearm as a means of self defense, and give criminals total advantage over the honest citizen. Trigger locks 
render a firearm useless for self defense.

Each parent is responsible to teach their children to respect guns and to use them in a responsible manner. Invading the home with 
your laws, and attempting to replace parenting with procedures, render parents unable to defend their children from child snatchers 
while fumbling to get a gun unlocked.


